To- 2%
URS

November 2, 2004

Mr. Robert Schultz

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, CA 94502

Re: Third Quarter 2004 Status Report
ARCO Service Station #2185
9800 East 14™ Street
QOakland, California
URS Project #38486720

Dear Mr. Schuliz:

On behalf of Atlantic Richfield Company, a BP affiliated Company, URS Corporation (URS) is
submitting the Third Quarter 2004 Status Report for the ARCO Service Station #2185, located at 9800
East 14" Street, Oakland, California.

If you have any questions regarding this submission, please call at (510) 874-3280.
Sincerely,

URS CORPORATION

W\"L
Scott Robinson
Project Manager

Enclosure: Third Quarter 2004 Status Report

cc:  Mr. Paul Supple, Atlantic Richfield Company (RM), electronic copy uploaded to ENFOS

URS Corporation

1333 Broadway, Suite 800
Qakland, CA 948121924
Tel: 510.893.3600

Fax: 510.874.3268



Date: November 2, 2004
Quarter: 3Q 04

RM QUARTERLY STATUS REPORT

Facility No.: 2185 Address: 9800 East 14™ Street, Oakland, California

RM Environmental Business Manager: Paul Supple

Consulting Co./Contact Person: URS Corporation / Scoit Robinson

Consultant Project No.: 38486720

Primary Agency: Alameda County Environmental Health {ACEH)
WORK PERFORMED THIS QUARTER (Third — 2004):

1. No environmental work was conducted at the site during the third quarter 2004.

WORK PROPOSED FOR NEXT QUARTER (Fourth —~ 2004):

1. Prepare and submit this third quarter 2004 status report.

2. No environmental work is expected for the site during the fourth quarter 2004,
3. Prepare and submit fourth quarter 2004 status report.

DISCUSSION:
No monitoring is required for this site per letter from ACEH dated April 8, 1999. A Case Closure Request was
submitted on September 9, 2003 using soil analytical data from line upgrade work.
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